
Supressing  My  Whim  For
Another Parrot…
Believe me, I am definitely not expressing that parrots are
pets to get on a whim, not that any pets should be obtained on
a whim.  But I wouldn’t really even recommend parrots, the
loud  and  moody  (however  beautiful  and  insanely  smart)
creatures as pets, except to the perfect parrot owner – which
might just be as rare as the gorgeous birds themselves.  Due
to a set of circumstances that transcribed long ago, we’ve
found ourselves adapting to a be a parrot family.  Years ago
we adopted Squawky, as a needy unwanted baby, a Scarlet Macaw,
who is now somewhere just older than 8 years old.  He is
finally starting to calm down just a tad, but he still makes
me think of putting him in a more unused room of the house on
an almost daily basis.  That being said, it’s time to share
with you the video of a bird who re-kindled my childhood
desire (not that I ever really lost it, but 4 kids and little
sleep will certainly give one pause about adding any new pet
to the  family) to raise an African Grey Parrot – the type of
parrot known more for their uncanny impressions and ability to
reason than for their beautiful feathers.  As a kid, I read a
book that made me want the parrot in the first place.  It is
called Harry’s Mad by Dick King-Smith (this author also wrote
the story that the movie The Water Horse‘s screenplay (good
movie!!) is based upon), and it’s a great read for young
adults (and maybe regular adults too?  Might be basic, but fun
– haven’t tried it as an adult).  And as for the video that
made me again want an African Grey, despite the daily blows to
my eardrums from the Scarlet Macaw?  See for yourself; her
name is Sylvia, and I especially love her Rhett Butler and
Desi Arnaz impressions!
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